2=
©219

Niles Township High Schools

NOTICE OF STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP
BOARD OF EDUCATION OF
NILES TOWNSHIP HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 219, COOK COUNTY, ILLINOIS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education of Niles Township High School District 219, Cook County,
Illinois, has called a Strategic Planning Workshop of the Board of Education at 9:00am, Saturday, February 9,
2019, in the District Board Room of the District 219 Administrative Office Building, located at 7700 Gross Point
Road, Skokie, lllinois. The purposes of the workshop are set forth in the following agenda:

1. Callto Order

2. RollCall

3. Strategic Planning Workshop
4. Public Comments

5. Adjournment



